

Monthly Newsletter of First Congregational Church, UCC I Port Washington, Wisconsin I October 2024





A YEAR LATER - ELEVATOR UPDATE FORTHCOMING

Our Property Team and Office Staff are working on a comprehensive elevator update with timeline. We will be sending a separate e-blast in the coming weeks. Long story short, we are currently still in the process of finalizing our loan with Cornerstone Bank and hope to proceed with final repairs soon.

JOIN US

We have one Sunday morning worship service at 9:00.

HOLY COMMUNION

The first Sunday morning of each month we celebrate the Sacrament of Holy Communion.
Communion is open to all who seek to follow in the way of Christ, both children and adults.

LINKED UP

Be on the lookout for orange text - it's linked up to documents and web pages that you might find helpful or interesting.

SUBMIT INFO FOR THE NEWSLETTER

If you have a celebration, prayer request, or other contribution for the newsletter, please email the church office 7-10 days before the first day of the month.